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   Dear parents 

   Another half term has flown by and the children have enjoyed      
lots of fun learning and activities. 

Reverend Zoe very kindly came in to visit and share lunch with us this week.  It was 
lovely to see her and she is very keen for us to make use of the Community Garden 
in the churchyard which I’m sure we will doing in the near future. 

We are looking forward to Forest School when we come back—Year 2’s will be 
visiting on 7th June.  We’ve just purchased some pond dipping nets which we will be 
making the most of. 

Thank you to Friends of School for helping make the props for our walking float for 
the Carnival, the excitement is starting to build. 

Please can all Year 2 parents check that they have received their leavers photo 
proofs.  It’s a super photo of them—if you want to order any of the photos please 
follow the instructions to do this online. 

Thank you to staff for all their hard work this half term, I hope they have a well 
earned rest. 

Have a very happy half term break! 

Best wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 
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Parking Safely 

Please ensure that if you are dropping off and/or picking your child up by car 

that you park at the  Village Hall on the other side of the bridge, thank you. 

Please can we ask that you park safely and considerately and do not park on 

double yellow lines, school zig zags or pedestrian crossings.  Please also do not 

cause any obstruction by blocking pathways or driveways.  Thank you. 

Football fun in the sun! 



 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

This Week’s Winning 

Team is 

26
th
 May – last day of half term 

5
th
 June – back to school after half term 

5th June– Friends of School Meeting 8:15pm Zoom 

7th June—Year 2 to Forest School 

10th June—Newport Carnival 

23rd June– Mufti Day  

4th July –Sports Day  

14th July—Leaver’s Party 3pm to 5pm 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 Star 

Rewarded for trying extra hard to 

produce some fantastic independent 

writing  

Well, what a lovely sunny week we’ve had! We have all really  
enjoyed spending time outside. We would be grateful if you could 
apply suntan lotion to your children before school and send them 
with a hat on sunny days. If children bring suntan lotion to 
school, the roll-on type are the easiest for 
them to apply themselves as we cannot do it 
for them. 

We have been reading ‘Mr Seahorse’, 
another book by Eric Carle and the 
children have been producing some 
lovely writing based on this book. 

Reception have been doing 
some assessments in Maths 
this week and we have been 
very impressed by their      
retention of all they have 
learned this year! We really 
do have some Maths wizards 
in Class One. 

Year 1 have been consolidating their understanding of 
two-digit numbers, looking at their place on a number line and        
examining how they are constructed from tens and ones. 

And that’s it for another half 
term! We hope you have a    
fantastic, hopefully sunny, break 
and we will see you back in 
school on Monday the 5th of 
June! 

We had something very exciting happen on  
Thursday evening...one of our caterpillars emerged 
from it’s chrysalis as a beautiful butterfly! 



 

Class 2 Star 

Rewarded for being an all round 

super star and an excellent role 

model to others  

Class 2 have enjoyed their next challenge 
in Digital Painting. They have created 

pictures inspired by ‘The Snail’ by       
Matisse. They used shapes, fill and undo 

to create and edit their work. 

In English the children have 
made me very proud with their 
retell of our latest story ‘Mr 
Wolf and the Enormous Turnip’. 
The children have used the story 
language we have focused on 
and thought about 
making their   
writing interesting 
for the reader. We 
even made a     
theatre to help tell 
the story. Well 
done everyone!  



 

 

Class 1 

Well done to all the children that received an award for Marvellous 

Mathematician, Wonderful Writer, Hand Writer of the week, Reader of the 

Week or Breakfast Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 

Class 2 



 

 

BRONZE 

SILVER 


